d. What does the DHS suggest we tell these young people going forward? [OP&S].

For Q12d, OP&S defers to the AD1 office for guidance, on how best to answer this question. Please see attached for
their comment.

Thank you,

Patrice H. Davis

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services
Executive Secretariat

(W) 202-272-0987
patrice.h.davis@uscis.dhs.gov
uscis.exec.congressional@uscis.dhs.gov

From: Policy-Clearance

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 9:13 AM

To: USCIS Exec Congr Corresp

Cc: Davis, Patrice H; Weller, Angela V

Subject: RE: PLCY REQUEST FOR COMPONENT CLEARANCE [DHS Congressional Correspondence] Rep. Dingell (D-MI)
re: immigration enforcement (WF 1139347)

Greetings,

The OP&S response is attached.
e We concur with SCOPS in the preparation of 12(a).
e For 12(d), the sentiment of OP&S leadership is that we should at least get a sense from AD1 or even the DHS FO
about how they would like to answer before responding further.

Thanks.

This email, along with any attachments, is intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) and may contain information that is sensitive or protected by applicable law.
Unauthorized use or dissemination of this email and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and delete or destroy
all copies

From: Weller, Angela V

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 4:03 PM

To: Policy-Clearance

Cc: Arroyo, Susan K; USCIS Exec Congr Corresp; Davis, Patrice H

Subject: FW: PLCY REQUEST FOR COMPONENT CLEARANCE [DHS Congressional Correspondence] Rep. Dingell (D-MI)
re: immigration enforcement (WF 1139347)

OP&sS,
Attached is the SCOPS response to Question 12a. Susan Arroyo cleared this response.
Could you please include this with your responses?

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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